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Tenement Interests  

 

 
 

Octanex Limited (ASX: OXX, “Octanex” or the “Company”) provides a update to shareholders 

following an investigation and critical review of the conceptual targets identified in the remaining 

permits in respect to the Company’s East Yilgarn tenement interests. 

 

As a result of this review, Octanex has determined to proceed to relinquishment of its remaining 

tenements. 
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Rae Clark 
Director, Octanex Limited | admin@octanex.com.au 
 
 

 


